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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508

County of Cook and State of Illinois

AUTOMOTIVE PROGRAM TRAINS KOREAN STUDENTS

REPORTS

November 1, 2001

KENNEDY-KING COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

that on September 26, 2001 Kennedy-King College entered into a
contract with the Chicago Korean Chamber of Commerce to provide
instructions in Automotive Technology to a minimum of 15 and a
maximum of 20 Korean students; and

that upon completion of the program the Korean students will return
to Korea for job placement or remain the United States to conitnue
their education.

Respectfully submitted,

ayne D. Watson
Chancellor




